Julie Enea

Subject: FW: East Bay Regional Park District Advisory Committee

From: Erich Pfuehler [mailto:epfuehler@ebparks.org]

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 3:41 PM

To: Jami Napier <Jami.Napier@cob.cccounty.us>

Subject: East Bay Regional Park District Advisory Committee

Jami,

| hope you are well. As you likely know, Colin Coffey was recently appointed to serve on our Board to replace Diane
Burgis who was elected to County Supervisor. His appointment to our elected board now leaves an opening on our Park
Advisory Committee (PAC) where he served as the Board of Supervisors appointee. As the primary staff person for our
PAC, | have had a couple of inquiries from folks interested in replacing Colin. 1just wanted to check with you all about
the process and to whom | should direct folks who are interested. | see there is a form on the website, but is there a
staff contact and what might be the County’s timing on making an appointment?

Thanks,

Erich

Erich Pfuehler
: _ Government Affairs Manager | General Manager's Office
= CT SV ”4 East Bay Regional Park District
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K LIstrict T: 510-544-2006| F: 510-569-1417
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